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INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF HUMAN RIGHTS PUBLISHES ITS  

WEBSITE IN PORTUGUESE 
 

 
 

 

Brasilia, Brazil, August 24, 2022. As part of the 150 Regular Session taking place in Brasilia, 

Brazil, the Inter-American Court launched the Portuguese language version of its website at 

https://www.corteidh.or.cr/index.cfm?lang=pt. 

 

On the new website you will find all the information associated with the Inter-American Court’s 

case law, press releases and institutional information translated into Portuguese. "This is a great 

opportunity for our Court to make the website of the Inter-American Court available to Brazilians 

in Portuguese, bringing us closer to the country and its people," said the President of the Inter-

American Court, Judge Ricardo C. Perez Manrique. 

 

As part of a multilingual communication strategy, the Inter-American Court maintains its Twitter 

account in Portuguese (@CorteDirHumanos) and all the Court's press releases are also 

distributed in Portuguese. 

 

This week the Case Law Bulletin relating to Brazil was launched, containing the main lines of 

case law developed in all the cases decided by the Court up to this year regarding the State of 

Brazil. 

 

Thanks also to a Cooperation Agreement with the National University of Brasilia, multimedia 

content such as videos and podcasts have been developed on the Court's case law and are 

available on its YouTube, SoundCloud and Spotify channels. 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 
Inter-American Court of Human Rights 

I/A Court H.R._PR-51/2022 English 

 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_51_2022_eng.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/index.cfm?lang=pt
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/sitios/libros/todos/docs/cuadernillo36_2022_port1.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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